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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Dawn Schmidt <dschmidt@stuartco.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 10:44 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: Darren Jakel

Subject: Appeal for Property at 360 Spring Street

Attachments: SEastMailRo14081409390.pdf

Importance: High

Hello, 

 

I have attached the following documents for Ms. Marcia Moermond’s reviews:   

 

• Letter from James Gleason Building Operations – Roving Maintenance with StuartCo 

• Letter from Richard Lindell, President with Lindell Engineering, Inc. 

• Letter from Mark Totino, Special Projects Manager with Horwitz NS/I 

 

Each of these letters is supporting documents about the MagicPak system for the appeal for the property located at 360 

Spring Street.  These supporting documents should be forwarded to Ms. Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer. 

 

If you would please confirm that you have received this email and the attached supporting documents. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dawn 

Dawn Schmidt 

Executive Assistant 

P: 952-948-9542 

F: 952-346-7042 
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1000 West 80th Street 

Minneapolis, MN 55420 

  

 








